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Presidents report

At the Annual General Meeting in a couple of weeks time on the 10th of August 2024
there will be a discussion on the new Incorporated Societies Act 2022.
The Secretary will send out all of the information so far gathered on the new Act 2022
with the Newsletter for all members to read.

At the AGM there will be a Guest Speaker to explain the positives and the negatives of
being incorporated or unincorporated. The speaker will answer any questions that
Members have regarding this subject.

It has been suggested at the AGM a sub committee be formed to research and gather
information to move forward to comply with the new Incorporated Societies Act 2022 or
become Unincorporated. The sub Committee will report back to the Committee with
their findings and then a Special General Meeting will be called to report to all
Members.

I request that all Members, including Life Members be at this AGM that will concern
the way the Club continues into the future, as this is extremely important to all.

The AGM is to be held in the Club rooms August the 10th Commencing at 1.00pm.
Lunch will be provided by the Club at 12.00 Midday.

An Agenda will follow in due course.

Catch you later
Dave Brown
President. RFCC



You may already be aware that a newIncorporated Societies Act 2022 is now in place.
We as a club have until April 2026 to re register or not.
While very similar to the old act of 1908 there are differences, some of which need to
be addressed by the Club, in particular the Club needs to decide whether or not to
re-register under the new ACT.

The committee realizes that all Club members need to be brought up to date as best
as possible to be aware of the consequences of re registering or not.

Jenny Hobbs has offered the club help in this regard. Jenny has put forward the
suggestion that we use the services of Christa George from SocialLink in Tauranga,
they are funded by the Councils of the BOP to provide free support for community
groups and organizations.

It is suggested that a sub committee be put together to work on this important matter.
The New Act being what it is, there is no one person in the Club responsible for the
reading and dissemination of the Act. As you can imagine the Act document is huge
and simply cannot be reproduced, however there are a number of Email addresses in
the attached documents for those of you who wish to investigate further. Attached to
the newsletter are extractions from the Act which have some relevance.
At this time our job at the AGM is simply to vote to proceed with a sub committee to
investigate this important matter.

Look forward to seeing everyone at the AGM

Kathy
Secretary RFCC

Reminder: If you have not paid your fees for the 24/25 season You cannot vote at the
upcoming AGM.



The Points list below is as was reported in Last months newsletter. If there are to be
further changes or additions you will be advised in due course.

2023/2024 season points

Junior

Aimee Swinbank 80

Ladies

Sandy Noffke 117

Tracey Swinbank 0

Stephanie Bonner 81.5

Senior Men

Sam Thomson 786.1

Steven Shand 333.5

Harold Hofmann 665.925

Jayden Swinbank 10

Veteran Ladies

Cheryl Brown 140.875

Vicki Walls 10

Veterans

Blue Hobbs 568.875

Barry Hand 50

Dave Brown 69

Barry Gordon 151.7

Gary Treloar 192.75

Wayne Gibbons 60

George Maunder 50

Joe Corke 10

Alec Bonner 10

Bill Walls 10

Patrick Reid 40

Cameron Walker 94.5

Corey Warrander 50

Stephen Gudsell 50


